
From: james 
To: -- City Council; -- City Clerk; Peggy Flynn
Subject: workshop on active transportation
Date: Sunday, October 15, 2023 4:19:28 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear mayor, council members, manager Flynn,

I want to voice my support for the Active Transportation improvements. I love it when I
can ride my bicycle for appointments, errands etc. But when I do I often feel like I face
bodily risk. Other times I feel the chance of those risks are too great and I reach for
my car keys.

Please use your influence to make Petaluma a better biking/walking city.

Thanks you for your service,
James Page




